
 

 

The 3 year old program, KindiLink began with 5 enrolments 
in week one and increased to 8 in week 2. We had a 
wonderful beginning to this program with at least 18 
children attending with parents in week 2 in conjunction 
with Wanslea Playgroup. It was awesome.  

This is a great chance, as your child’s first teacher, to be part 
of their learning. 

Parent  Meet and Greet 
 
On Wednesday 21st February at 10.30am we will have a 
meeting, with tea and biscuits provided, so we can discuss 
the program and share ideas. At this meeting we will have a 
few of the people who are available to help assist with your 
child’s welfare: representatives from Aboriginal health 
teams, Population Health and Violence Prevention . 
Please feel free to bring a small plate of food to share for 
morning tea. We look forward to meeting as many of you as 
possible. 

Kind Regards,  

Coolangarras Staff 

19th February,  2018, Term 1, Week 4 

Dear families (Moort), 
 
Attendance  
What a lovely class of children we have this year. We have 16 
enrolments in the four year old program and the attendance 
has been amazing! This is a great start and we are confident it 
will continue. Thank you so much for being such dedicated 
parents and helping your children to begin their education.  
If your child can not make the bus or will be absent please call 
Sherrona on 0406 097 025 or the Kindy on 841 6511.  
 
  

Promotion of Healthy Eating 
 
At Kindy we promote healthy eating. The children will only 
need a sandwich and fruit or vegetables for their lunch plus 
fruit, vegetables, cheese or crackers to share at fruit time. 
Any other food will come home for them to eat at other 
times. If you prefer you may send a bag of fruit or vegetables 
once a week for us to share over that time. 
 
Spare clothes 

If you have any spare clothes at home we would appreciate 

some donations as our supplies have almost run out. Please 

put a spare change of clothes in your child’s bag so they have 

their own in case of accidents. 

Ear health checks 

The lovely ladies from the Aboriginal Health team have begun 

ear health checks and will complete these next week. They 

will also conduct checks for the children at KindiLink with 

parental permission. Thank you very much to everyone who 

returned their forms so quickly. It helps immensely when 

parents are so efficient. 

Thank you Chris 

Thank you once again to Chris Brass for his assistance, this 

time repairing our obstacle course bridge. Not only has he 

repaired it, but given it an amazing facelift. The children will 

get many years use from it now as it is very sturdy. 


